

3421 1/2 M Street NW, Suite A Washington DC 20007 www.architextual.com

January 18, 2019	
Dear Board Members:	
We request a two-day extension to the dea postponed of a decision regarding Zoning Commi case, we were not able to fully coordinate the relief for submitting documentation.	
We look forward to presenting this applica January 30, 2019.	tion to the Board at the hearing scheduled for
	Sincerely,
	Catarina Ferreira, AIA, NCARB Principal at ARCHI-TEXTUAL PLLC